
 

 
With the blessing of His Eminence Metropolitan Demetrius of the Americas, we are 
pleased to announce that we will be holding services on July 20-21, 2024, in honour of 
the sanctity of St. Ioasaph of Edmonton and Buenos Aires.  
 
Services will take place at St. Vladimir’s Russo-Greek Orthodox Church in Edmonton, 
Alberta, Canada.  
 
The deadline for booking discounted hotel rooms is June 18, 2024. The deadline for 
banquet registration is June 28, 2024. 
 
Please visit https://stvladimirs.ca/glorification2024 for details and to register. 
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